9/16/2020 Portland Public Schools Mail - Dear Llewellyn Families

Stacey Lovett <slovett1@pps.net>

Dear Llewellyn Families
1 message

Stacey Lovett <slovett1@pps.net> Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 8:33 AM
Reply-To: noreply@pps.net
To: slovett1@pps.net

Good Morning Llewellyn Community,

| am resending this message from yesterday correcting a spelling error. | apologize for the mistake. Please stay safe and
take care of one another.

Letter from Mrs. Gwynn in response to the death of George Floyd (1).pdf

Llewellyn Elementary Counseling Program - Letter to families (1).pdf

Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Portland Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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